
SCHOOL DISCO 

Friday 10th November 2023 6:30pm – 8:00pm 

The Buddies are kicking off their fundraising year with our first whole school disco!  

Entrance £3 per child 

The disco is held in the school hall, entrance via the double fire escape doors near the year 6 
classrooms. Please drop your child/ren off at the appropriate class list so you can sign them 
in at the beginning of the evening and pay (cash only please), an emergency contact number 

will be required. You must then sign them back out at the end of the evening before you 
leave. All children must be accompanied by an adult for drop off and collection. 

Snacks and novelties will be available to buy, so please ensure you send your child with a 
sensible amount of pocket money to spend. Pick ‘n’ mix sweets are priced between 10p – 
20p, crisps and chocolate at 50p, novelties and tattoos are generally 50p -£1.50 per item. 
Water and squash will be available free of charge throughout the night. We also have a 

quiet room showing a film so the children can have some chillout time if they prefer! 

Parent help for the evening is vital. Helpers needed from 6pm -8.15pm, if you 
can attend, please email us at buddies@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk or speak to 

your class representative. 

Allergies & Asthma 

If your child usually has an EpiPen or inhaler kept at school, YOU MUST BRING MEDICATION 
WITH YOU AS WE DO NOT HAVE ACCESS TO THE MEDICATION KEPT AT THE SCHOOL. All 
medication will be signed in and out on the night. Your child will not be allowed to stay if 

you do not bring their medication with you, this is for the safety of your child. 

Please do not allow them to bring mobile phones or hand-held devices to the disco 

Thank you for your support! 

The Buddies x 


